
SAINT GREGORY THE ILLUMINATOR ARMENIAN CHURCH 
YOUNG ADULTS GROUP 

Annual Report for 1995 

Coordinator: Barbara Sarkisian-Artlnir 

Number of meetings: 1 
Number of members/attendees: 30-40 

. 
The Young Adults Group held their first meeting for 1995 in February with a 
pizza dinner. At that meeting the coordinator asked members to consider 
taking on the coordinator role for the year. Unfortuately, there were no 
volunteers. However, during the year the Y bung Adults Group supported 
every function that was held either by preparing and serving dinners, baking, 
and attending church sponsored functions. 

In March we held our annual Lenten buffet which was very _successful. After 
dinner we participated in the Lenten service. In June we supported the annual 
picnic. The coordinator was asked to Chair the 50th Anniversary Ticket 
Committee, which she did. The Young Adults also donated $250. to the 
Anniversary Ad Booklet and attended the banquet in October. In November 
the Group hosted the Harvest Festival (bazaar) l~cheon and gave all around 
support in contributing to the Festival's success. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~~_yJ 
Barbara Sarkisian-Arthur 
Coordinator 


